
From: Marco Baldesarra
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Official Plan Amendment Files OP.23.008 and Z.23.016
Date: November-11-23 6:44:49 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am a homeowner at  Ashton Drive, and a resident in the close proximity of the above mentioned Development
Proposal. I would like to express my opposition to this proposal. Please include me in any relevant future
communications and updates regarding this Development Proposal.

Regards,

Marco Baldesarra

Sent from my iPhone
on the Bell Network
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